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COPY

FROM: LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING, GROUND FLOOR, A.MARIN
BUILDING, 36, CHAREH SULTAN HUSSEI, PORT SAID. P.0.BOX 272.

70 : GENERAL NANAGER, SUDAN GOVERWMENT RAILWAYS, PORT SUDAN.
(Dated 10/3/47).

Dear Sir,

I am instructed by London office to inform you that the
Annual Load Line Survey of the Tug "EMPIRE HARLEQUIN" became due
on the 19th Sept., 1946 and I shall be glad 1if you will kindly
arrange to have this survey dealt with.

Please let me know at your earllest convenlence regarding
the arrangements you propose to make regarding the carrying out of
this survey.

Yours faithfully,

Sgd. W.T. MATHIESON.
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